
St Bernadette’s  Malawi Partnership 

 

Student sponsorship programme  2022-2025 

 

Dear Parishioners and supporters, 

The new  committee have now had time to settle in and get into the nuts and bolts of all that is 

required to continue our partnership with the people of Namulenga and the parish of St Anne’s and 

the schools and nursery provision there. 

We have provided funds for the final year of those students who have been sponsored with 22 

entering their final year. 

 In discussion with the Secondary Head Teacher Mercy Thozzer we have identified 34 students from 

within the school role who require help with their secondary school fees this coming year. 

Accounting for currency fluctuations and with lots of unknowns we have come up with a figure of 

£40 per annum per student. Sponsors can agree to pay annually or in a lump sum and they will be 

given names and photographs and a little background into the young people they are sponsoring. 

 They will be able to send Christmas cards and keep in touch with the children via the 

partnership/school .As always prayer at both ends is very important also as this  is a spiritual as well 

as a purely educational and financial partnership. 

Many, many thanks for all of you who have sponsored before and who have given young people the 

chance to learn and thrive. 

If you are interested in starting to become a sponsor or wish to continue… 

Please fill in the tear off slip below and return to the box provided at the back of the church or to a 

committee admin team member: Also please pick up a bank mandate form  and fill in and return to 

your bank indicating whether it will be paid annually or as a lump sum.  

 

NAME(S) OF SPONSOR 

ADDRESS 

E MAIL  

TEL NUMBER/MOBILE 

 Amount of years you wish to sponsor for…  ( Circle as appropriate)       4     3     2      1 

 

 

 Committee Admin Team Members : Jim Sweeney, Jane Davies, Liz Watson 

 Questions Telephone 07903558254 

  



 

  

 


